
His doors are always open–literally and figuratively–and now Dr. Moore is

headed your way: to hear your stories, answer your questions

and listen to your suggestions.

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 3:30 – 4:30 P.M.

Susan H. Johnson Auditorium

OPEN
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A NEW Chapter STARTS NOW.
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COMING TO CHASTAIN CAMPUS!
(And simulcast on Zoom. Details at https://www.irsc.edu/faculty-staff/.)

S

STUDENTS, FACULTY & STAFF WELCOME!


